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Dear Sir/Madam

I think decriminalisation of abortion is long overdue. This is a common medical procedure,
not a crime. Women should not be prosecuted for having an abortion, that is a waste of
time and money, so why have it in the criminal code? It's a health issue. If you don't like

abortion, don't have one. Pretty simple.

Yours sincerely,

Robert Maddern
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